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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTASTREET, N.W.
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

JAN 9 1979

Tennessee Valley Autho r i ty
Attn: Mr. N. B. Hughes

Manager of Power
830 Power Building
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that the inspection report number issued for Browns
Ferry 1, Docket No. 50-259 is incorrect. The inspect1on report number
shouLd be 50"259/78-33 in Lieu of 50-259/78-31.

Th1s Letter refers to the inspection conducted on December 12-14, 1978.

The inspection report numbers issued for Browns Ferry 2 and 3, Docket Nos.
50-260 and 50-296 respectively are correct.

Sincerely,

dkk4~
F. J. Long, Chic
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support BIanch

cc: Mr. J. G. Dewease
Plant Superintendent
Box 2000
Decatur, Alabama 35602
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